Republic of the Philippines
DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS AND HIGHWAYS
CENTRAL OFFICE
Manila

BAGONG PILIPINAS

NOTICE

With reference to the Invitation for Comparative Proposals for the proposed Boracay Bridge Project
published in the DPWH and PPP Center websites last 31 January 2025, prospective comparative
proponents are hereby notified that the issuance of Tender Documents, originally scheduled on 20

Febr, 025, will be rescheduled. The date of issuance of the Tender Documents will be
an ater in a separate notice. f

Undersecretary for Technical Services and Information Management Service
Chairperson, PBAC for PPP Projects
Special Order No. 17 series of 2025
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